NASHVILLE TOWN PARK COMMISSION THURSDAY, JUNE 18, 2020

ATTENDANCE BY REMOTE ACCESS: Commission Members present: President Alisha Gredy, Vice-President Alexis Caudell, Member Anna Hofstetter, Member Mark Shields and Member Melanie Voland. Also in attendance: Administration Manager Phyllis Carr.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER

Meeting called to order by President Gredy at 3:30 pm.

2) ROLL CALL

The roll was called by President Gredy.

3) APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES

Vice-President Caudell made a motion to approve the minutes from the 5-21-2020 meeting as presented. Member Voland seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

4) BENCH & PLAQUE UPDATE

Benches have been placed in the park. Two benches have been stored until two yellow benches have been made. Once they are received, they will be placed in the park.

Plaque mock ups look great. The Commission gave their approval to have Eagle Manufacturing proceed with the plaques.

Member Hofstetter stated she would like to see all donors listed on the plaques. It was discussed to place a letter in the newspaper to thank everyone who participated in the lid collection program.

5) PICNIC TABLE UPDATE

Administration Manager Carr updated the Commission that Cole Bowman picked up the materials for the tables. She will contact him for a date of delivery.

6) PARK SKETCHES UPDATE

No update on sketches. Only one estimate received for the walkway/path. President Gredy to call for a second estimate.

7) DOG WASTE RECEPTACLE INSTALLATION UPDATE

Administration Manager Carr advised one receptacle has been installed on the corner of the United Methodist Church corner. The other receptacle will be installed on Friday, June 19, 2020 at Lincoln Pinch Park.

8) OTHER BUSINESS

Member Hofstetter advised there is a Peace Rally to take place on Saturday, June 20, 2020 at the 4 corners. They will have activities for the kids.